White River Area Preparedness (WRAP)

Minutes — 5-4-23

Meeting was called to order by vice-chair Cody Kinney at 6:00 p.m. followed by the pledge of
allegiance and invocation.

Old Business:
Mark S. reports that he is scouting repeater sites on Raven Ridge and Calamity Ridge.

New Business:
Treasurer Mark Stamos is receiving dues for the next fiscal year in the amount of $25/member.
He reminded the attendees that they must be a paid member to vote in the election at the next

meeting.

Don D. reports that the head of the Rangely wastewater plant will be glad to make a
presentation at a meeting.

A suggestion was made to invite the police department to talk about emergency
communications.

Mark S. reports that Rally Colorado has contacted a Utah ham radio group about
communications for their event the end of July. It is unknown whether the group will accept the
offer.

Elaine U. reports that she will contact Peggy Gray about another concealed carry class.

It was reported that the Artesia Fire Department in Dinosaur is interested in our radio system.

Announcements:
The next meeting will be May 18, 2023 at 6:00 p.m.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:55 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Jane Pennell



